
 
 

DATE:  January 12, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 4 to Quote Request, 39361 – Refurbish Walkways/Platforms In Upper Basin 
Indian River and Brevard County 

As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Quote Request: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m. Thursday, January 18, 
2024. 

2. Question: What is the manufacture and profile of decking material? We have used several dozen 
composite decking materials and each one has different screw requirements; some manufactures even 
have their own screws to prevent cracking and splitting. There are also some manufactures that 
require the coating of cut ends of composite decking in order for the warranty to be effective. 

The composite lumber that will be supplied for the project is Trex Select Composite Lumber. The #10 
deck screw has been used in the past with no issue. 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 


